
AGENDA 
Caledonia Band Booster Board Meeting 

Tuesday September 10, 2019 @ 6:00-7:00 
 
 

PRESIDENT: Sam Botello 
-UPDATE 
 

VICE PRESIDENT: Sue Stearns 
- Band photos: looking to be the end of September. 
- Chairs for fundraiser: need to be done before the end of October. 
 

TREASURER: Cindy VanNoord 
- Bank statement 
- Financial update: We raised $250 from volunteering at John Ball Zoo. Thank 
you to those who volunteered making this possible! 
 

SECRETARY: Carla Massel 
- Brief scrap metal drive update 
 

H.S. BAND DIRECTOR: Kyle Wellfare 
-UPDATE 
 
PERCUSSION DIRECTOR/ 
M.S. BAND DIRECTOR: Don Raaymakers 
- Getting quotes for a bari sax and a marimba. Val to handle grant 
applications. 
 

M.S. BAND DIRECTOR: Keegan Ball 
- In talks to start up Pep Band again. More details forthcoming. 
 

WEBMASTER: Tim Hess 
-UPDATE 
 

UNIFORM MANAGER: Janette Botello/Barb Miron/Cindy VanNoord 
- Thank you to all the volunteers who helped with uniforms after the 6th. Your 
assistance makes the band successful. 
 

T-SHIRTS: Kelly Shepherd 
-Merchandise sales update: 
Total sales=$1602 
Projected order total=$572.59 



Profit-$1029.41 
 
PIT CHIEF: Shawn Hill 
- Pit crew went well during the 1st game. 
 

FUNDRAISING CHAIR: Val Gootjes 
- Bylaws: voting on updated bylaws at the October meeting. 
- Wreath sale details: Sales start September 16th, pick up 11/25/19 from 
2:30pm-6:00pm. Purchases can be made thru the webstore. 
  
SCRIPS: Micki Snyder 
-UPDATE 
 
HOSPITALITY CHAIR:  Pam Andrulis 
- Thank you Micki for helping with the water during the game. 
 
COMMUNICATION:  Joan Knipping 
-UPDATE 
 
SUPERINTENDENT: Dr. Dedrick Martin 
- Dr. Martin spoke at the booster meeting regarding the upcoming bond and 
millage proposals.  


